

IBFDA



FROM GRANDMASTER JOHN BUCKLEY

IBFDA Spring 2020 Student Tournament Postponement

Dear Students and Families,

After much consideration, we have decided to officially postpone our Spring Tournament until a later date.

Initially, we were held to the tournament date of March 22nd due to our commitment with the San Ramon Marriott. Moving the tournament to our local schools has given us much more flexibility, so in light of the ever changing circumstances with the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) we will be rescheduling the tournament and announcing the new date as soon as it is feasible. Currently, we are canceling the remaining tournament practices; they will be rescheduled once we have a new tournament date.

If, for some reason, our new tournament date presents a conflict for you, we will be happy to credit your registration fees.

Thank you again all for your patience as we navigate these dynamic circumstances. We know we're in this together, and we appreciate all of your positive support!

A handwritten signature in black ink, appearing to read 'JTBuckley', is positioned below the main text.

Grandmaster Buckley
IBFDA President